05:40 •••• 4G •••

Done DoT Comprehensive Respons...







Forum Building, c/o Bosman & Struben Streets, Private Bag X193, Pretoria, 0001, Tet: 012 309 3178, Fax: 012 328 3154 13th Floor, 120 Plein Street, Parliament, Cape Town, Private Bag X9129, Cape Town, 8000, Tet: 021 468 6000, Fax: 086 454 6860 mmm.605.00x.as

Ms DP MAGADZI

Chairperson: Portfolio Committee on Transport

PARLIAMENT OF SOUTH AFRICA

CAPE TOWN

By email: pmagadzi@parliament.gov.za

By email: vcarelse@parliament.gov.za

Dear Honourable Chairperson,

RE: ROAD ACCIDENT BENEFIT SCHEME BILL

- The above matter as well as your letter dated 15 August 2018 addressed to my colleague, the Minister of Finance, Mr. Nhlanhla Nene, MP and I refer.
- This letter serves to confirm that on 17 August 2018 the officials from my Department and the National Treasury met to discuss the written reply to submissions made by the National Treasury on 14 August 2018 to the Portfolio Committee on Transport.
- The outcome of this meeting was in principle agreement in respect of the Department's response to the issues raised by the National Treasury.

 Following the officials meeting as referred to above, as Executive Authorities, we met on 21 August 2018 to confirm alignment between our Departments as outlined in the annexure enclosed hereto.

Kind regards

Dr B E Nzimande, MP

Minister of Transport Date: 28/08/25/8 Mr N M Nene, MP

Minister of Finance Date: 28/8/2018

